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Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Contact details of the Year 3 team 

 

English – We have finished our Aesop’s Fables journey with the children producing their own independent write. We have 
loved reading all the creative ideas and watching the children present their work proudly to their peers. We also had 
World Book Day where we wrote instructions for our ‘magic potion’ inspired by George’s Marvellous Medicine’. We then 
created the potions before reading as a class with some yummy hot chocs. Congratulations to 3B who won the classroom 
door competition too! 
Maths – We have completed the first part of our fraction learning journey. The children have enjoyed counting fractions 
on a number line and understanding equivalent fractions, using bar models.  
Wider Curriculum – We have enjoyed learning about the key features of castles and bringing that to life in some impressive 
constructions. In Science, we have learnt how and why our shadows change throughout the day. In PSHE, we have been 
learning what foods make up a balanced diet and learning about the impacts of drugs on our body. In art, we were treated to a 
whole morning of artistic activities which involved live modelling and torn paper art. We also had BRILLIANT fun this week with 
our Roman WOW day. We learnt about numerals, made pizzas, designed a roman or celt and re-enacted a battle on the field! 
 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values, teacher's 
choice (Week 1), kindness and empathy for others 
(Week 2). 

 
3B – Teddy, Reuben, Cary, George 

3W – Toby, Maddison, Maggie, Will 
 

Year 3 News 
21st March 2025 

• In English, we will be understanding features of 
playscripts and use of dialogue. 

• In Maths, we will look at mass and capacity. 

• We will continue with our light unit in Science. 

• In RE, we are continuing to learn about Holy Week and 

the importance of Easter to Christians. 

• Continuing with Orienteering and Dance in PE. 

• Practicing our Bee Musical and performing to the 

school and friends and family.  

 

PE Kit – Please ensure your child comes into school in full PE 
kit on a Tuesday.  
 
Reading Books – Reading book and Library book 
changeover is a Thursday. Please can books and reading 
records be brought in on this day.  
 
Year 3 and 4 Play – Our Bee Musical is very fast approaching 
on 1st April 2025. An email has been sent home regarding 
tickets. (2 per family per performance). Please ensure your 
child’s costume/outfit is in school ready for our dress 
rehearsal next week.  
 

mailto:Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
mailto:ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk

